
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 SUTTON COUNTY HOSPITAL DISTRICT 
BUDGET HEARING 

 
 The Sutton County Hospital District will hold a Public Hearing on it’s FY 
2025 Budget Monday August 26, 2024, at 6:00pm at the Wellness Center 
Multipurpose Room located at 308 Hudspeth Street, Sonora, Texas.  At this 
meeting a tax rate will be proposed.  
 
 Any District resident is entitled to be present and participate at the hearing.  
At the conclusion of the hearing, a date will be set to hold a public meeting to set a 
tax rate if necessary and adopt a budget by acting on the budget proposed by the 
district administrator.  The board members may make changes in the proposed 
budget that the board judges to be in the interest of the taxpayers.  The budget is 
effective only after adoption by the board.  
 


